
From: John Winter   
Sent: March-18-14 11:33 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: ENBRIDGE ---- eb - 214 - 0039 
 
Attn. Kirsten Walli --- I wish to register my opposition to the proposed Enbridge 40% rise in 
consumer natural gas bills. I understand this will increase the Enbridge bill for the average 
Ontario family by $400 per annum, which is outrageous. Hikes in natural gas bills should be 
limited to the rate of inflation. If Enbridge grossly miscalculated then that should be their 
problem not ours. 
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